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Weekly Luncheon: Tuesdays et ! pan.. Louis Cafe, BEboe Veleo Map,  Telephone 2166,
L

27th August, 1962 Please reply to» “A0l=y~Bryn" ,
Blshopt!s Place,
. Ebbw Vale,
M0 e

Desr* Senhor De Paula,

It 1is the unanimous wish of the iMembers of my Club that

I should convey you their thanks for, and appreciation of,
the address you gmvo to the Clus on wuesday last, All the

Members found it thoroughly enjoyable and were full of ad-
miration for your excsllent and fluent English and your de-
light ful manner of speaking.

with this let er to you is also one for senhor Vicente
Burian, President of the notdry Club of Vitdria-Oeste, which
I place in your charge for delivery to him.

ve hope that you have had an enjoyable and profitable
stay in this country, and that yon also found to your liking
the time you spent with some of nu.: Members and with the Club
in general.

We wish you well for your futursg we hope that you will

retain pleasant memories of this countxv and of us; and that

you will have a safe and pleasant journey back to Brazml, whnich

you clearly love so much. |
With all best wishes, ' g

I anm,

Yours sincerely,

s L M
Gt et

Hon. Secretary.

Jonathan A, Davies.
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Weekly Luncheon: Tuesdays at 1 p.m.. Louis Cafe, Ebbiw Vale. Mon. Telephone 2161,

27th August, 1962 Please eply 10 * A6 1=y =Bryn",
Bishdp's Place,
Ebbw Vale,

Mon.

Dear Senhor De Paula,

It is the unanimous wish of the Members of my Club that
I should convey to you their thanks for, and appreciation of,
the address you gave to the Club on 1uesday last. All the
Vembors found it thoroughly enjoyable and were full of ad-
miration for your excellent and fluent English and your de-

light ful manner of speaking.

with this letter to you is also one for senhor Vicente
Burian, President of the Rotary Club of Vitoria-Oeste, which
I place in your charge for delivery to him.

we hope that you have had an enjoyable and profitable
stay in this country, and that you also found to your liking
the time you spent with some of our Members and with the Club

in general.

We wish you well for your future; we hope that you will
retain pleasant memories of this country and of us; and that
you will have a safe and pleasant journey back to Brazil, which
you clearly love so much.

With all best wishes,
; 4 am,

Yours sincerely,

Hon. Secretary.

Jonathan A. Davies.



